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To the Health, Communities, Disability Services & Domestic and Family Violence
 Prevention Committee.
 Parliament House, 
George St
Brisbane. QLD 4000

Dear Committee,
I read with dismay and distress that the bill put forward by Mr Rob Pyne, MP, seeks to
 remove abortion from the criminal code in Queensland. 
In Australia capital punishment has been abolished, even for the crime of murder. 
If abortion is decriminalised it is the unborn babies who will be regarded as criminals -
 guilty of the capital offence of being unwanted and inconvenient.
Abortion is the ultimate in family violence. Babies are killed and mothers are damaged.
 Australia, the lucky country, seems intent on destroying its own future. We shall never
 know what gifted citizens we might have had.
Yours sincerely,
(Mrs) Janet Kovesi Watt
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